Susan Wheeler

Since 1896, our family has owned property in Starlight, PA which is located within the Delaware
River Basin. We have enjoyed the beauty and peacefulness of this area for 5 generations now and
the idea of it being ruined by outside interests scares us to death.

From what I've read, there is no evidence that natural gas development or the fracking process for
that matter would have a positive impact on the area. Instead, it has the potential to ruin the air and
water and land that we so love.

I hope that the DRBC will work to adopt regulations to protect us from any negative impact so that
we can continue to live and breathe and enjoy all that the area has to offer.



